
 
 
 
 
 
June 12, 2006 
Electronic Bulletin No. 780 
Re: Change in Location of Container Depot in Cleveland, OH. 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Pacer Stacktrain announces that effective June 13, 2006 empty containers in the 
Cleveland, OH area should be terminated at the ContainerPort Group's new depot on St. 
Clair Avenue instead of terminating at the Warner Road depot.  Starting June 19, 2006 
containers will be dispatched from the new St. Clair Avenue depot.  This facility will 
serve 20’, 40’, 45’, as well as 48’ and 53’ containers.  The new St. Clair Avenue depot, in 
the Nottingham Business campus, is the closest Intermodal depot to the CSX Intermodal 
terminal and has excellent access to Interstate 90 via the 185th Exit.  The depot is a 
secured location and requires a pass card for after-hours access.  It has the capability for 
secured loaded storage and load transfers.  We anticipate that this new depot will enable 
us to extend an increased level of service to our customers. 
 
Name and address of the new depot: 
ContainerPort Group - St. Clair Depot 
17000 St. Clair Avenue 
Cleveland, OH  44110 
 
Hours of operation: 08:00 to 17:00  
Monday through Friday. 
 
Phone Number: 216-251-8400 
 
If you have questions, we’re here to help.  Please contact your Pacer Stacktrain Customer 
Support or Business Development Representative for assistance. 
 
We appreciate your business. 
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